
Meeting Minutes 

Date: November 22, 2016 

RE: Town of Weare – Committee to Study Firing Range Improvements 

Attendees: 

Lori Davis – bitsyworm@yahoo.com 
Gregg McDowell – gregg.mcdowell87@gmail.com 
Walt Farnum 
Keith R. Lacasse – keithlacasse@mygsc.com 
 
On Tuesday, November 22, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. the attendees above met at the Weare Town Office to 
discuss improvements to the recently closed Town Firing Range.  The following is a brief summary of the 
items discussed. 

The group discussed a conversation that Keith Lacasse had with Ed Loupie about the recent upgrades to 
the Goffstown Fish & Game club firing range.  Walt was heading over to the Fish & Game club meeting 
following this meeting and agreed to speak with Ed about the assistance we’re looking for as well as 
informing him of the date of the next meeting. 

 Next Step: Walt will meet with and update Ed   Due: November 22, 2016  

The group again discussed some potential details for the construction of the barricades, and there was 
some concerns with using discarded tires raised. 

Other issues discussed were the periodic removal of lead from the back-stops. 

The group agreed that these and other similar details will be discussed at our next meeting when we can 
get real data of how these are handled by the Goffstown Fish & Game club. 

Lori Davis suggested the NRA may have some insight and/or resources on details of a good safe firing 
range.  Walt indicated he may have a contact at the NRA. 

 Next Step: Walt will reach out to the NRA for assistance Due: December 16, 2016 

The meeting adjourned shortly before 8:00 p.m. 

Next Meeting: Friday, December 16, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at Town Office 


